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17th March 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents of Wolverine Class 
 
I am writing to inform you that Mr Louth will be leaving us at the end of this term, as he has 
secured the post of Assistant Headteacher at another school.   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr Louth for all he has done whilst working at 
Bearwood.  I am sure you will join me in wishing Mr Louth the best of luck at his new school. 
 
From after Easter, the new class teacher for Wolverine Class will be Mr Cobb.  Mr Cobb is a very 
strong, highly experienced, knowledgeable teacher, particularly in UKS2.  He has already visited 
the class, and took the class yesterday.  Mr Cobb has met with key members of staff to get a 
thorough handover, so he will be able to hit the road running straight after Easter.  He will be 
taking Wolverine Class again next Tuesday, so you will be able to meet him in the playground at 
home time. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Ms F Alder 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 


